
You are all invited to attend the first meeting of the coalition to stop development of the Amazon 
Distribution Center on Grand Island. 
Our coalition is called “ISLANDERS FOR RESPONSIBLE BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT”

The proposed facility would be the second largest warehouse in the world, a staggering 3.7 million 
sqft, MORE THAN TWICE THE SIZE OF THE WALDEN GALLERIA. This will cause 
lasting damage to our natural environment, roads and bridges and permanently set a precedent. 
Amazon is ALREADY advertising open positions on Grand Island for immediate hire and 
ALREADY APPEARS ON GOOGLE MAPS AS AMAZON GRAND ISLAND. The critical 
decision for the Town Board is whether or not to rezone the site which would allow the project to 
proceed.

AGENDA FOR JULY 10th MEETING:
•	 Distribution of informational materials
•	 Organization of volunteers and resources
•	 Discussion of the project facts (Q&A)
•	 Discussion of the legal specifics and our options going forward
•	 Explanation of outside organizations who will be helping us

COALITION FOR RESPONSIBLE DEVELOPMENT 
FOR GRAND ISLAND (CRED4GI)

WHEN:   FRIDAY, JULY 10, 2020, 6:30 PM
WHERE: 1583 W. River Rd. (Bring a lawn chair & MASK)
ZOOM: ID: 451 256 1092
ZOOM PASSWORD: NO PASSWORD REQUIRED

PLEASE CONTACT

Grand Island Legislator
Kevin Hardwick kevin.hardwick@erie.gov 
716-858-8672

Grand Island Supervisor
John Whitney jwhitney@grand-island.ny.us 
716-425-2511

Grand Island Town Council Member
Mike Madigan mmadigan@grand-island.ny.us 
716-812- 6027

publiccomments@grand-island.ny.us
(emails here become public record)

Grand Island Town Council Member
Peter Marston pmarston@grand-island.ny.us 
716-982-5461

Grand Island Town Council Member
Jennifer Baney jbaney@grand-island.ny.us 
716-622-9006

Grand Island Town Council Member
Tom Digati tdigati@grand-island.ny.us 
716-984-4521

Congressman Brian Higgins (email on his website) 
716-852-3501

PLEASE SHARE THIS


